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Correction  
The discussion in section (e) above concerning the possibility of the firm participating in other 
incentive programs is in error. The cooperative endeavor agreement prohibits the firm from 
receiving the Facility Sales and Use Tax Rebate or the Facility Expense Rebate under the 
Competitive Projects Payroll Incentive (CPPIP), as well as any other incentive administered by 
LED directly for any new payroll of associated new jobs for which the company has received a 
rebate under the CPPIP, and shall not be eligible for benefits under the Enterprise Zone Program. 


